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Agenda Item 2: Statement by the Chair

Proposed Recommendations
Members are requested to acknowledge with appreciation the leadership provided by the 
outgoing Chair.

Purpose
Members are invited to note the statements made by both the Outgoing and 

Incoming Chairs as PIDC embarks on another new business year. Members will acknowledge 
the work that the Outgoing Chair has successfully completed noting in particular the central 
coordinating role played in leading the organisation. 


